PUBLIC HEARING OF AURORA TOWNSHIP
80 N. Broadway, Aurora lllinois
Thursday, April 27, 2023
3:30 P.M.

Aurora Town Clerk Cassidy Alexander called the hearing to order at 3:30 p.m. In attendance were

Director of Finance and Administration Patty Richardson, Trustee Juanita Wells and Trustee Dolores
Hicks.

Clerk Alexander read aloud the Notice of Public Hearing on the Aurora Township Town Budget and
Appropriation Ordinance for the Fiscal Year Ending March, 31, 2024, that was published in the Aurora
Beacon News on March 12, 2023.

Alexander called for any Public Comments. There were none.

Alexander then read aloud the Notice of Public Hearing on the Aurora Township Road District Budget

and Appropriation Ordinance for the Fiscal Year Ending March 31, 2024, that was published in the Aurora
Beacon News on March 12, 2023.

Clerk Alexander called for any Public Comments. There were none.

Alexander asked for a motion to close the public hearing. Patty Richardson so moved, seconded by
Trustee Wells. The motion carried unanimously and the hearing was adjourned at 3:34 p.m.



